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Dear praying friends, 

Happy New Year! 

We hope you had a beautiful holiday season with 

your loved ones. As a family, we had a busy and 

joyful season with family visiting. In the photo you 

can see my parents and one of my sisters, with her 

two babies and her husband. We are so thankful for 

God’s faithfulness towards our family.

As a church we had a wonderful Christmas 

celebration. Almost everyone came and also family 

members that usually don’t come on Sundays, were 

there too. The children sang a few hymns, we had 

testimonies, bible reading and the gospel of Jesus 

Christ proclaimed with clarity and love. There is a 

short film prepared by Leonor. Click the link if you 

would like to watch it https://www.facebook.com/

acasaviana/videos/406801768278432

Pray with us for those who heard the good news! 

That the Holy Spirit works in their lives to bring 

them to the feet of Jesus.

We believe 2023 to be a year full of the Lord’s glory. 

Pray for our family and for those who join the 

church, to be rooted in His truth and love.  As we 

grow also in number, please pray for wisdom for the 

next steps to take.

We pray the Lord blesses you abundantly in this new 

year. May you rejoice in the truth that His kingdom is 

advancing on earth and you are part of it!

In His strength,

Nuno, Gila, Leonor and Diogo
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